Conference Form

Return by March 5, 2010
Dear Families,

Conference time is approaching.  In our continued effort to schedule your child(ren)’s conferences at a time that is convenient for you, we need you to complete this form.  Please include ALL children who attend Indian Mounds.  Families who do not return the form by March 5th, will be scheduled for a time at the teacher’s discretion.  Return with your oldest child.  Please complete the following:

1.
Write ALL of your children’s names, grades and their teachers’ names on this form.
(This is so teachers can communicate and schedule times together for your children.)



Child’s Name


Grade


Teacher’s Name

_________________________________     __________     _______________________________

_________________________________     __________     _______________________________

_________________________________     __________     _______________________________

_________________________________     __________     _______________________________

2. Please place a 1, 2, and 3 next to your 1st, 2nd and 3rd choices. 

Do NOT place an X.   (YOU MUST HAVE THREE CHOICES.)

Conferences for each child will last approximately 25 minutes.

Tuesday, March 16th
      
 Tuesday, March 23rd                 Thursday, March 25th                      

3:30-5:30 p.m. ______               3:30-5:30 p.m. _______                  3:30-5:30 p.m. ______

5:30-8:30 p.m. ______               5:30-8:30 p.m. _______                  5:30-8:30 p.m. ______

Thank you for completing this form.  You will be contacted soon with your scheduled conference time(s).

Sincerely,

Indian Mounds Teachers
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